
  

 

Dr G. R. Shanmugappa                                                                                   CEO/EL-MC/201/2024-25 

Chief Election Officer                                                                                                      December 7, 2024  
 

To, 

All the Members of the AIMTC in GOA 

 

Corrigendum: Correction in Ballot Instructions in Letter No. CEO/EL-MC/183/2024-25 dated 

November 27, 2024, for Election of AIMTC Managing Committee Members from Goa for the 

Term 2024-26 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

It has come to our attention that there is a typographical error in point no. 4 of the Additional 

Instructions included in letter No. CEO/EL-MC/183/2024-25, dated November 27, 2024, issued 

along with the ballot paper. 

 

The point no. 4 shall be read as follows 

 

4. “Kindly note that the ballots shall be opened on 14-12-2024 and counted in the office of 

the AIMTC, 1 / 16A, Asaf Ali Road, New Delhi – 110002, followed with declaration of 

results. For this no further separate notice or intimation shall be sent.” 

 

It may be mentioned that in the said letter date of counting of ballots and declaration of ballots 

is clearly mentioned as 14-12-2024, in the schedule. 

 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully 

 
Dr G R Shanmugappa 

CHIEF ELECTION OFFICER  

#9845018448 


